
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 29 September 2023 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

It has been another great week! We have enjoyed 

using our noses to smell lots of different smells. 

We made our super scarecrow.  Humpty will be 

displayed outside the school from the 7th October 

as part of the Cotton End scarecrow festival. 

To help us with our maths learning we explored a 

book called “Maisy Goes Camping” by Lucy Cousins. 

We compared different amounts. We tried to see 

how many small world people we could fit into 

pretend tents.  We then enjoyed going around our 

setting to see what we could fit into! We decided 

that lots of children could fit inside our outdoor 

classroom but only a few could fit inside a tire! 

I wonder if you have a play tent – will your family all 

fit into it?!  

 

 

 

 

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

We will start to think about our 

school community. We will take 

walks around our grounds to find 

our pond and where the hens live. 

We will continue to follow our 

phonic programme and listen out for 

different sounds we hear on our 

walks.  

We will also focus on sharing and 

turn taking skills.  

 

Information 

Please remember to label your child’s 

coat and bag with their full name! We 

have about 60 children visit us every 

week!   

School dinners will be available for our 

new starters from Monday 2 October 

as the children are settling in 

beautifully. 

 

 

  

Personal Social and Emotional 

We will continue to read a selection of books that focus on the “Personal, Social and Emotional” 

part of the EYFS curriculum.  We have read “Mine” by Sue Heap.  

 

Please look at this super website that offers a whole range of useful information.   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

Communication and language  

Do you have any concerns about your child’s speech 

and communication skills?  Please come and speak 

to the preschool team.  There is more information 

available on this website.  

www.childspeechbedfordshire.nhs.uk  

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people
http://www.childspeechbedfordshire.nhs.uk/

